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JEJUair & ES

Jeju Air flights now at Terminal 2 in Kansai
International Airport (KIX)

It is a pleasure to inform you that Jeju Air flights will be
departing and arriving at Terminal 2 in Kansai International
Airport (KIX) effective 01 April 2023.

Jeju Air have used Terminal 1 due temporarily used for
guarantine during Covid-19 and we will be reinstated to
Terminal 2 from April. This update is well reflected on GDS, and
please notify customers to take note of this change, which
come into effect on April 1, 2023.

Please be aware that all transfer passengers must enter Japan
due to the lack of facility in Terminal 2 for transfer.
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